
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

                                                         

  
 

 
         

 

 
         

 

        

 

  
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

Issue No.24     

24th March 
2022 

Menu week 1 

 Stars of the Week  

P1/2 for using a seesaw to show equal! Well done! 

Simeon and Sophie for super numeracy work.   

P3/4  Anna B for a lovely spring poem. Noah for a super 

attitude towards his work. 
P5/6   and Sam H for working extremely hard in all 

activities. 
P7 – Rachel for her enthusiasm and creativity in selling at the 

P7 stall. Rhys M for his super accounting skills.  

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Mixed Hockey 
The boys and girls 

from Gorran played a 
series of friendlies 

against St Bridgid’s on 
Monday. There was 

some fantastic hockey 
on show. We were 

really impressed with 
the attitude and 

sportsmanship from 
both schools. Good 
luck to St Brigid’s as 

they head to the 
Ulster Hockey Finals in 

Belfast next week.    

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 29th – Swimming  

P6 /7 Piano 
Wednesday 30th – P1 health 
checks.  Festival Club P4-7 

3.15-4pm 
Thursday 31st - P1 health 
checks.  P4-7 SUSTRANs 

workshop. 
Friday 1st – P1 health checks. 

Final Day of ‘Big walk and 
Wheel’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Festival Practice 
It is great to hear the children practising their poems 

and songs in school. Their fun and enjoyment is 
infectious! A huge thank you to Mrs F and Mrs 

Murphy for the hard work and enthusiasm they bring. 
Reminder that festival practice will continue on 
Wednesday afternoons for P4-7. P1-3 will begin 

practising during the school day from next week.   

Primary 7 – Charity Sale 
Well done to Primary 7 and Mrs Reid for hosting a fantastic 

charity sale. Making their own keyrings, bookmarks and cookies 
to sell. There are lots of future entrepreneurs in this class. The 

current total stands at £123.64 (and counting) which will be 
donated to the Ukraine Crisis Appeal. Thanks to everyone for 

your support.   
There are a few items left to sell and enough cookies for one 

more each, if you would like to purchase anymore they will be 
on sale again tomorrow.  

PTA AGM 
Thank you to all who attended our 
AGM. We are looking forward to 

the first meeting of the new PTA on 
Wednesday 6th April in School @ 

7pm. 

Green Day 
Everyone had great fun last Friday, when we 

celebrated St Patrick’s day and Global 
Recycling Day.   

School nurse 
The school nurses will be in 

school on Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday next week 

to carry out health checks in 
primary 1. 

SUSTRANs Big Walk and Wheel 
 

The SUSTRANs Big Walk and Wheel 
started on Monday and it is great 

to see so many having a go at 
walking, scooting or cycling at least 

some of the way to school. 
Hopefully we can build momentum 
and get even more active journeys 

next week.  
 

We have Johnny from SUSTRANs 
visiting next Thursday 31st March to 
speak to P4-7 and on Friday we will 
have a celebration assembly with 

spot prizes and certificates for 
anyone with 3+ active journeys.  
Anyone with a set of wheels in 
school next Friday (scooters or 

bikes) can take part in a scooting 
session in the playground.  


